[image: I:\Mobility & Infrastructure Seal Small.png]KARINA RICKS
DIRECTOR
WILLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR


CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
[Type here]



March 22, 2021


President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh

						RE:  Washington Boulevard Flood Gates 
         						         
						 
Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing an Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement or Agreements between the City of Pittsburgh (“City”) and the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of Transportation (“PennDOT”) to establish ownership and maintenance responsibilities for a Flood Early Warning System within the right-of-ways of Washington Boulevard, Allegheny River Boulevard, Butler Street, Highland Drive and further amending Resolution No. 797 of 2017, effective December 28, 2017, as amended, entitled “Resolution adopting and approving the 2018 Capital Budget and the 2018 Community Development Block Grant Program, and the 2018 through 2023 Capital Improvement Program” by increasing FLOOD CONTROL PROJECTS by $170,899.79 to reflect reimbursement of previously expended City funds.
	
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

						
Sincerely,



						Karina Ricks
Director

KR/JS/smy
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